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Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Jef&ey S Parkin

Email

birdaverit@aol.com

Docket

W-354 sub 360

Message

Hello, I live in New Bem in the Fairfield Harbour subdivision. We are serviced by CWS and last month we got
our first pro-rated bills for the new rates and this month came the first complete bills. My bill before the
increases was outrageous. I was paying a total bill for water and sewer averaging around $65 a month. Now it
looks as though it will be around $74 a month. Quite frankly this is ridiculous. Most of the bill is a standard
charge not based on usage. I could drop my usage in half and safe $3.50. How you allowed this rate increase to
happen is beyond me. We rely on you to reign in the utilities and keep them at a reasonable profit margin. If
they claim they are making 8% after raping and pillaging, they are lying and you know it. Jeff Parkin
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